
ALPENA TOWNSHIP – BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL BUDGET SESSION – FEBRUARY 17, 2017 – 6:00 a.m. 

MINUTES 

 

The Alpena Township Board of Trustees met in Special Budget session on Friday, February 17, 

2017 at 6:00 a.m. at the Alpena Township Offices, 4385 US 23 North, Alpena, Michigan.   

Present:    Supervisor Nathan Skibbe 
Treasurer Laura L. Ellery-Somers 
Clerk Karie K. Bleau 
Trustee Cash Kroll 
Trustee Norm Poli 
Trustee Nate Thomson 

   Trustee Matt Dunckel 
 
Excused  None 
 
Others present: Attorney Tim Gulden 
 
 
BUDGET DISCUSSION: 

The Board of Trustees discussed the budget expenditures related to the following departments: 
Board of Trustees, Township Supervisor, Election’s, Assessor’s Office, Clerk’s Office, and 
Treasurer’s  and have agreed upon a tentative budget for FY2017/2018.  
 
The Board of Review’s budget will be discussed at the next meeting scheduled for February 22, 
2017.  
 
The Board reviewed the insurance premium breakdown for township operations, fire 
department, and the water department.   
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Clerk Bleau and supported by Trustee Thomson.  Unanimous 
vote. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 10:12a.m. 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Karie Bleau 
Alpena Township Clerk 
 


